
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sue Allison, CPC, COBGC 
Revenue Cycle Consultant 

810.750.6822 Ext. 180 
sallison@TheRybarGroup.com 

As a consultant on the Revenue Cycle team, Sue offers a range of expertise in the area 
of professional service coding, billing, auditing, and education.  

She has spent the past fourteen years working in a variety of settings and her experience includes 
working with a multitude of specialties. Having worked in all aspects of professional coding and billing, 
Sue provides a critical eye and mind to projects. 

Sue’s extensive knowledge of the coding and billing process offers a valuable balance of revenue and 
compliance expertise, including hands-on experience with billing operations and denial management. 
She has a special strength in surgery and obstetric-related specialties including general OB, maternal 
fetal medicine, urogynecology and gynecologic oncology. Her experience includes: 

 Perform assessments focused on improved provider financial performance, resulting in 
improved reimbursement while maintaining compliant practices. 

 Evaluation of low-paid claims to identify missed revenue opportunities. 

 Complete audits of professional documentation and coding for providers in a variety of settings 
including large medical groups, independent physician practices and health systems. 

 Provide education related to regulatory requirements and reimbursement opportunities for 
providers and their staff. 

 Review of policies and procedures for validity, accuracy, efficiency, and compliance with any 
applicable rules and/or regulations. 

 Assisted with multi-department process improvement projects to compliantly improve revenue 
for multiple specialties. 

 Worked with a variety of electronic medical record and administrative systems, including Epic, 
3M Encoder and Vitalware. 

In addition to the Certified Professional Coder (CPC) credential, Sue is also a Certified Obstetrics 
Gynecology Coder (COBGC). She is an active member of the American Academy of Professional Coders 
(AAPC).   


